Alanis, Sarah

From: Moksha Menghaney

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:05 PM
To: Alanis, Sarah; Schopieray, Christine
Subject: Re: Menghaney Appointment Letter

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Sarah,

| wanted to reach out and mention that | am very sorry, but | won’t be able to participate in the Energy Commission.
Unfortunately, | have a conflict that | cannot get out of. It is bad planning on my part, and | apologize for that.

Sorry for any inconvenience. Please let me know if there are any steps | need to follow to resign from the position
officially.

Thank you,
Moksha

Moksha Menghaney
MPP/MS Environment & Sustainability Candidate

OnJul 12, 2022, at 6:25 PM, Moksha Menghaney_wrote:

| signed the oath digitally and look forward to attending the meetings in the future. | want to flag that |
haven't heard from anyone regarding the position since the email. Also, can someone forward me the
zoom invite for the future?





